
November 1, 2024

The Honorable Adrienne Jones, Speaker
House of Delegates
State House, H-101
Annapolis, MD 21401-1991

The Honorable Bill Ferguson, President
Senate of Maryland
State House, H-107
Annapolis MD 21401-1991

Re: Report Required by State Government: Environmental Article § 9-285 (MSAR #7642)

Dear President Ferguson and Speaker Jones:

As required in Environmental Article § 9-285 (MSAR #7642), I am enclosing a copy of the FY24 Report on
the Status of the State Coal Combustion By-Products Management Fund.

If the Department can provide you with any additional information, please contact Mr. Tyler Abbott, Director of
the Land and Materials Administration, via email at tyler.abbott@maryland.gov.

Sincerely,

Serena McIlwain, Secretary
Maryland Department of the Environment

Enclosures

cc: Sarah Albert, Maryland Department of Legislative Services
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